
January 31, 2022 

To the Chairman of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs, 

 As a long time resident of Leavenworth County, Kansas I am in favor of the state of 

Kansas recognizing February 15 as Susan B. Anthony Day. 

 Kansas was a leader in the rights for women to vote and the suffrage movement. Susan B. 

Anthony often came to Kansas and Leavenworth to campaign. She felt the pioneer women of 

Kansas were strong and had established women’s equality. 

 I support Senate Bill 179. 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Elkins 

11770 Kelly Road Leavenworth, KS 66048 


